
Military Surface Deployment and Distribution Command  

Customer and Carrier Advisory 

September 20, 2023 

CA-23-09-20/0071 

 

Subject: Follow-On Guidance Regarding YRC and Government Cargo Recover Effort 

(GOCARE)   

Purpose: To provide updated guidance to GOCARE Committee Members regarding 

DoD astray freight located in YRC and Yellow Freight terminals. 

Be Advised: As of Monday, 18 September 2023, DoD freight can no longer be 

retrieved from YRC terminals.  Additionally, government personnel will no longer be 

able to access YRC terminals. As a result of these changes, GOCARE 

Committee Members should no longer attempt to schedule visits to YRC 

terminals to check for astray freight. 

Any shipments that are no longer identifiable due to a lack of labeling or paperwork 

will be processed through YRC’s long standing over, short, and damaged protocol 
and matched up against any missing shipments. 

 
DoD ITOs and shippers are encouraged to document any loss, shortage, or damage 
discrepancies via the Transportation Discrepancy Report (TDR) process as outlined 

in Defense Transportation Regulation (DTR) Chapter 210.  
 
Please note, the previously issued Customer Advisory on this topic, CA-23-08-
25/0059, Recovery of DoD Astray Freight in YRC’s Possession, has been cancelled. 

 
POC: SDDC G3 GOCARE Program, usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.go-carriers@army.mil 

Expiration: N/A 

Category: General Information 
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